
 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

Update on bushfires in Bega region 

Bega Cheese Limited (ASX:BGA) is continuing to monitor the current bushfires in and 
around the Bega Valley. Bega Cheese operates two sites at Bega in NSW including a milk 
receival and bulk cheese production facility and a cheese cutting and processing facility.  
Fortunately, these fires have not directly impacted the sites which remain fully operational 
however have impacted a number of our employees and dairy farm suppliers in the region. 
We are working closely with our employees, dairy farm suppliers and freight providers to 
ensure milk can be delivered and processed whilst taking every precaution to ensure the 
safety of everyone involved. 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to our employees, dairy farm suppliers, 
freight providers, the Bega Valley Shire Council, Rural Fire Service and other services 
involved in working with us through this challenging period. 

 

Further updates will be provided as required. 
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For further information please contact: 

Mr. Paul van Heerwaarden 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bega Cheese Limited 
+61 2 6491 7720 


